
 

July 25, 2022 
 
 
Dear Faculty and Staff, 
 
I am writing to share an update with you related to the Language Arts and Library 
Division. 
 
Dr. Gina Hogan has recently decided to return to the classroom as a full-time faculty 
member in English. I want to thank Dr. Hogan for the leadership she has provided to 
faculty, staff and students while serving as the Dean of the Language Arts and Library 
Division.  
 
At Dr. Hogan’s request, this transition will be effective in late August as we begin the fall 
semester. I will be working with Academic Affairs and Human Resources in accordance 
with our established procedures to identify and recommend someone to serve as 
Interim Dean of Language Arts and Library during the fall semester, as we prepare to 
begin the search process for the permanent Dean position.  
 
An internal search process will begin shortly for Interim Dean of Language Arts and 
Library, and the opportunity will be open to all faculty and staff within the District who 
meet the minimum qualifications and wish to apply.  
 
Please join me in thanking Dr. Hogan for her leadership and service as Dean, as she 
prepares to return to her full-time faculty role and has the opportunity to positively 
impact students in the classroom. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President  
 


